Planning & Sustainability • City of Northampton

resilience | regeneration | design | conservation | placemaking | mobility | accessibility | community development | historic | zoning | GIS | agriculture

Wayne Feiden, FAICP, Director of Planning & Sustainability • Wfeiden@NorthamptonMA.gov • 413-587-1265

Housing Partnership 5:00 PM, Monday January 24, 2022

Due to the Covid-19 emergency, this will be a Zoom Virtual meeting:

https://mtholyoke.zoom.us/j/99180876310 OR call into (646) 558-8656 # 991 8087 6310

MEMBERS

Carmen Junno, Chair	Edgardo Cancel	Hannah Shaffer
Gordon Shaw, Vice Chair	Sara Howard	
Richard Abuza	Jennifer Dieringer	
Julio Alves	Ace Tayloe	

- 1. Notice that the meeting is being recorded
- 2. Public Comments
- 3. Goal setting for 2022
- 4. Potential vote in support of ordinance prohibiting landlords and brokers from requiring brokers fees to be paid by tenant.
- 5. Adjourn

